

# **EAGLE VILLAGE AERIE #3 1 7 1** FERRUARY 2020

941-756-2113

5831 15th St. E. Bradenton

Our website is: foeaerie3171.com

Facebook: foeaerie3171

#### Valentine's Dinner and Dance

Aerie and Auxiliary 3171 is happy to announce that we will be having a Valentine's Day celebration dinner/dance.

Pre-sale tickets are on sale now for \$12.00 per person and cut-off date is 2-7-20. The cost at the door will be \$15.00.

The dinner is from 5:30-6:30 and the menu is:

Chicken Cordon Bleu, Baked Potatoe, Veggie, and roll and butter Shermokey will provide the music.

Also available now are hearts. Big Hearts are\$5.00 and Small Hearts ar \$1.00. Donations go to the Heart Fund.

We hope to have a good crowd!

### **SUPER BOWL SUNDAY**

HAMMER (DOUG) Will have a Wing Cook off on Super Bowl Sunday, So bring your favorite wings with your favorite recipe and get the bragging rights for best wings.

## A message from your Aerie Secretary

Just a reminder to all the Aerie 3171 members. Your dues for the next year are \$36.00 for regular members and \$20.00 for Dual members. I have the new key cards so I can make out your dues card for the next year. Remember all dues are due May 31, 2020. If you are going north, please pay before you leave and help save postage and the Grand Aerie will not have to send notices, which they charge us for.

A big thank you for all the new members that showed for initiation on January 21st. We had 14 new members that joined, which is the largest class I have seen in years. Thanks to all who signed up and brought those members in.

Fraternally,

Bob Jones, Aerie Secretary

## Thank you Huey

A big thank you to Huey Poplock for his work publishing information posted on facebook, maintaining and updating our web page and creating flyers to advertise events that go on at the club. He is truly a master of the computer and his creativity knows no limit. Thanks for all your help, suggestions and advice. Please know you are appreciated.

Kitchen Update

Thanks to our members and word of mouth our kitchen is up and running and doing well. Also thanks to the members who donate their time to help make it happen. Check at the club and facebook page for updates and menus. The menus are also in the newsletter.

Prayers for safety for those in the

service of our country!

